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Comments: 

As a resident of Ellijay, Ga I am very concerned and want much more careful review of the proposals to log up to

90,000 acres of national forest! We need to carefully consider the long term care of the water sheds and soil

preservation and the health of the forests; at this time of drought and increased temperatures we need to

conserve our forests not deplete them.  These proposal will negatively impact wildlife.  We needs to manage the

forest with long term preservation to protect clean air and water, and the humans who depend on the forests

providing stable long term jobs.  


